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Executive summary 

The four organisations that make up King’s Health Partners (South London and the 
Maudsley, Guy’s and St Thomas’, King’s College Hospital NHS Foundation Trusts and 
King’s College London) have decided to look at the case for creating a single academic 
healthcare organisation.  No decision on moving in this direction has yet been taken. 
The Executive Director KHP will be attending the meeting to give an overview on the 
proposal and how this might be developed and to discuss further with the committees. 
An outline briefing is attached. 
 

Summary of Financial Implications 

None. 

 

Recommendations 

1. That a presentation from King’s Health Partners (KHP) on developing the case for 
creating a single academic healthcare organisation be received and the committees 
discuss this matter further with KHP representatives. 

 



  

Consultation 

Name of 
consultee 

Department or Organisation Date sent  Date 
response 
received  

Comments 
appear in report 
para: 

 
Internal 

    

None     
External     
None     
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Kings Health Partners – Presentation: Proposal on Creating a Single 
Healthcare Organisation 

1. Context 

1.1 The four organisations that make up King’s Health Partners (South London and 
the Maudsley, Guy’s and St Thomas’, King’s College Hospital NHS Foundation 
Trusts and King’s College London) have decided to look at the case for creating 
a single academic healthcare organisation. No decision on moving in this 
direction has yet been taken.  

2. Proposals and reasons 

2.1 Kings Health Partners Board circulated a briefing on options for the partnerships 
future development in February 2012. This included a commitment to 
engagement with stakeholders as part of developing its Strategic Outline Case. 

2.2 A short overview of the current status and the development of the Strategic 
Outline Case is attached. The Executive Director Kings Health Partners will be 
attending the meeting to present further on this issue and discuss with committee 
members. 

3. Comments from Executive Director of Finance and Resources

3.1 Not sought. 

4. Comments from Director of Governance and Democracy 

4.1 Not sought. 

5. Results of consultation 

5.1 Not applicable. 

6. Organisational implications 

6.1 Risk management: 
Not applicable. 

6.2 Equalities impact assessment:  
Not applicable. 

6.3 Community safety implications:  
Not applicable. 

Environmental implications: 

Not applicable. 



  

6.4 Staffing and accommodation implications: 
Not applicable. 

6.5 Any other implications: 
Not applicable. 

7. Timetable for implementation 
Not applicable. 

 

 

__________________________ 

 
 

 


